
From: @partner.vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 12:32 PM 
To:  
Subject: Re: Public Records Act Request Received 10/21/2019 
 

Dear Laura Ray, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to chat on the phone today, October 22, 2019. Per our phone 

conversation, your public records act request is for: all records concerning consumer complaints 

against Hilary Davis.  

 

I have a few follow-up questions: 

1. Would you be able to provide the names of specific businesses associated with Hilary 

Davis?  

2. If you are able to provide specific business names, would you like us to search for all 

complaints against those businesses?  

3. Lastly, is there a specific timeframe you would like us to use for search purposes? 

 

Once we have these specifics nailed down, I can perform a preliminary search and follow up 

with you. I will wait for your response before continuing. 

 

For your convenience, your original request is also attached.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Consumer Advisor 

 

State of Vermont 

Office of the Attorney General 

Consumer Assistance Program 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 

 

Email: ago.cap@vermont.gov 

Website: http://www.uvm.edu/consumer  

Phone: (800) 649-2424 (toll free from VT phone) 

Fax: (802) 304-1014 

 

 




